
TFSC News 9/27 - Upcoming deadlines and events 
  

Spooktacular registration deadline 
The deadline for registration is September 30. It WILL NOT be extended, so be sure to get 
registered by then.  Online registration is available through Entry Eeze.  View the updated 
announcement, which includes test track categories, for full details. 
 

October Club ice  
Due to the test session on Saturday, October 5th and the upcoming competition schedules, October's 
club ice will be held Saturday, October 19th.  A portion of the club ice time will be dedicated to program 
exhibitions. 
 

Holiday events - Save the dates 

Our annual holiday show will be Saturday, December 14th at 2:30 pm.  We also welcome the return of 
our Big Brothers, Big Sisters skate event on the Saturday after Thanksgiving, November 30th.  It's a 
wonderful way to kick off the holiday season. 
 

Welcome new board member Phyllis! 

Coach Phyllis Hudson has been appointed to fill a vacancy on the Tulsa Figure Skating Club board.  Be 
sure to congratulate her as she jumps into this new role.  Welcome aboard! 
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http://comp.entryeeze.com/Home.aspx?cid=331
http://tulsafsc.com/wp/wp-content/uploads/2013/08/Spooktacular_2013_Announcement.pdf

